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Friday, January 22, 2010 7:32 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
I have been trading the forex markets for years and do not like the new regulation proposal, if this
regulation take place personally I will close my accounts and open new accounts in Europe, if every forex
trader does that will not be good for the U.S. economy.

B.Dano


